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SUPPORT for HB 2007 

 

Chair Kropf, Vice-Chair Anderson, Vice-Chair Wallan, and Members of the 

Committee, 

 

My name is Hilary Uhlig, I am a resident of Hillsboro, a parent, a former teacher, and 

the volunteer Oregon Chapter Leader for Moms Demand Action for Gun Sense in 

America. 

 

I urge you to support HB 2007 to allow local governments the option to set policy to 

prohibit firearms in public buildings and grounds. 

 

We know that more guns in public places do not make us safer. If they did, the US 

would not have a gun homicide rate 25 times higher than our peer nations. Allowing 

city and county governments to set policy to prohibit guns in public buildings and 

adjacent grounds is a common sense measure to keep guns away from sensitive 

places like courthouses and city council chambers to protect our democratic and 

judicial processes from armed intimidation and violence. 

 

Please support HB 2007  

Thank you. 

 


